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File:  2323.38.029 

April 2, 2024         Transmitted electronically 
 
Bob Witsell 
GE 
1935 Redmond Circle 
Rome Georgia  30165 
 
Re: TBE Machine Biennial Monitoring Report 
        ADEC Report Approval 
 
Mr. Witsell: 
 
The Alaska Department of Environmental Conservation, Contaminated Sites Program (ADEC) has 
completed a review of the TBE Machine Biennial Monitoring Report, dated March 11, 2024, prepared by 
Arcadis.  The report is approved. 
 
If you have questions about this issue, please feel free to contact me at (907) 262-3412, or email at 
peter.campbell@alaska.gov. 
 
Sincerely,  
 
 
 
Peter Campbell 
Project Manager 
 
 

 
cc: Mathew Pelton, ARCADIS (electronic copy) 
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